June 1, 2022

Councilmen Kevin O’Neill and Dan Fowler invite you to join an important discussion.

A house is not just a building. It is a home—a place that shelters, protects and nurtures its occupants. It
supports their personal and professional development and offers a safe harbor.

Affordable housing is not a handout. It is a necessity. For years, the middle class has been squeezed as
the rich get richer and the poor get poorer. At the same time, the cost to rent or purchase housing has
become less affordable for millions of Americans.

Greater tax generation, creation of jobs, opportunities for economic development, increased job
retention and productivity, and the ability to address inequality — all are among the economic benefits
of increased access to quality, affordable housing.

With the immense growth of the Northland, we want to ensure that there are opportunities for all.

Please join us as we research and discuss the need for affordable housing in the Northland.

Northland Affordable Housing Task Force
Northland Neighborhoods, Inc.
Raymond R. Brock Hall
5340 NE Chouteau Trafficway
June 28,2022 4:00 p.m.

Please RSVP to 816-454-2000 or deb hermann@nni.org




